file: Correspondence as VBC (re-union methys)

A. U. C. E. Local # 1, Box 11, Student Union Building, U. B. C. Campus Mail.

August 28, 1974.

Mr. Wes Clark,
Assistant Director of Personnel,
Personnel and Ancillary Services,
Old Administration Building,
U.B.C.

Dear Mr. Clark,

Further to our telephone conversation this morning, I request, on behalf of the Union, a two hour lunch period from twelve o'clock (noon) to two o'clock on Friday, August 30th, for a Special Membership Meeting. Those attending will be members of AUCE Local # 1. The Union will continue its practice of providing skeleton crews for offices and areas which cannot be left unattended.

Thank you for your co-operation in this matter.

Yours truly,

1

Emerald Murphy, Chairperson, Contract Committee, AUCE Local # 1.